
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL OPERATIONS FOR THE REMAINDER OF WEEK 7 
   
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We hope this note finds your household safe and dry. The rain continues to persist but we 
have been advised that it will continue to ease overnight therefore our school will be 
operational tomorrow. 
 
As advised earlier, our school will have limited staff and will be providing minimal 
supervision, tomorrow, Wednesday March 9. 
 
Many of our staff will still be isolated by floodwaters and will be unable to be onsite 
tomorrow. 
 
Minimal supervision means that students who attend school, will be supervised by an 
available teacher in an appropriate group. It is highly likely that students will not be with 
their own class teacher or in their own class group. It is anticipated that student numbers 
will be low tomorrow. 
 

As student numbers are expected to be low tomorrow, all students will be dismissed at 

3.10pm through GATE A. Older students will collect younger siblings prior to 3.10pm. 
 
Our canteen will be closed tomorrow. 
 
Camp Australia and Rainbow Cottage will be operating tomorrow. 
 
If students are at home tomorrow, they can complete the second day in the digital learning 
package and bring any completed work into their class teacher on Thursday.  
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/.../2022-digital.../primary 

 

It is expected that the school will be fully operational on Thursday. 
 
THURSDAY 
Selective High School Test- For students sitting this test, it will proceed as planned from 
11am. (Please note this is only for students who have applied to undertake this test) 
 
Sports Dress Up Day- Come in Your Favourite Sporting Gear- $2 donation to our P&C- 
collected by our classroom teachers. 
 
 
 
 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Feducation.nsw.gov.au%2Fteaching-and-learning%2Flearning-from-home%2Flearning-at-home%2F2022-digital-learning-packs%2Fprimary%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2OEjhLCdJyABwVac6jwnqtJhS628K8ednCU6Nl0dR_49ATD_1IszCzYUM&h=AT1SEAGnSHBkOv9UdJSM6rIyj_Lk5uMswqxO6suRuQGtLV68huY2j6Q2nB1m_xQPDbCUAeLwj_UAZZdD33Nu5Oqvi6wAC8PinVbl7ubuF3a3SR6tQbkjWYeva60bUYj5nYZlfv-2v9YsN8HuO8lx&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT0FZONjTS7rldaXGXRVhEebdM5BeFKaP1jyUNrskPhu4wATgJ8MDSedtjz1OufX397ylo4y4AuX0K_HFFyqdemX8RSZleiGHnB9vC7cTHFqq6g2MKLRs_tErtug6pDqFHP0H_HkqdWxoXDCm3Z4qnKxgGa68T5TzRYHq1b-AR1VvA


 

 
 
 
 
 
FRIDAY 
School Photos- Please come to school dressed your best, looking smart and sharp. Students 
are requested to wear our school uniform, the blue shirt and maroon shorts or the tunic. 
Children are not required or expected to have or wear their sport shirt (maroon shirt) on 
Friday. Please send your photo envelope in if you haven’t already. All children’s photos are 
taken on the day, so if you have lost your envelope, you can follow up after Friday and still 
organize payment and photos. 
 
I can’t praise our school staff enough for their hard work and commitment to student 
learning and our school throughout this period. A fantastic shout out to Mrs Lovett, Mrs 
Latter and even Mrs Hetherington for their great effort in keeping our front office going. 
Well done and thanks to Mr Wood, who is my delegate on site and a big thank you to him 
and Mr Bale for braving the conditions this morning and heading up to school to ensure no 
student was onsite at school this morning.  
 
Thanks for our parents, carers and community for your resilience and support! Lets cross our 
fingers and hope for some blue sky as soon as possible. 
 
Have a great end of the week! 
 
Adam Wynn 
Principal 
08/03/2022 
 
 
 


